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This bill will restore public access to towed watersports in the Newberg Pool including 

my family. SB1590 will carry forward the OSMB's education program keeping boaters 

informed of the latest boater safety measures. 

 

Furthermore, scientific studies show that waves created from a safe distance do not 

significantly impact shorelines. I believe that residential development, winter storms 

and changing water levels have a much greater impact on shorelines and erosion. 


